From: Public Access DC Comments 
Sent: 21 September 2015 21:16
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 15/01326/OUT

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 9:15 PM on 21 Sep 2015 from Mr David Foreman.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	OS Parcels 6741 And 5426 West Of Cricket Field North Of Wykham Lane Bodicote Oxfordshire 

	Proposal:
	OUTLINE - Up to 280 dwellings (including up to 30% affordable housing), introduction of structural planting and landscaping, informal public open space and children's play area, surface water flood mitigation and attenuation, vehicle access point from White Post Road, creation of car park and associated ancillary works. All matters to be reserved with the exception of access 

	Case Officer:
	Matthew Parry 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr David Foreman

	Address:
	Woodbine Cottage, Paddock Farm Lane, Bodicote, Banbury OX15 4BT


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	This new development is in Bodicote, not Banbury as stated on the consultation materials.

Bodicote already has planned developments of new homes that exceeds its allocation, so I therefore strongly object to this development.

If CDC is planning to move the parish boundary again (as per Longford Park) I would like to be made available details of the public consultation that has taken place regarding this.

The developers have also mis-communicated the location of the proposed development to those whom they sent leaflets to.

Stating the land is in Banbury, when it is in Bodicote does not correctly inform those consulted and may serve to opinion towards the proposed development.

I therefore suggest that the initial consultation and all relevant materials should not be considered to have been completed in a Lawful manner and that the development should be put to public consultation again, with the correct information in place.

Further to this, I suggest that this was not an error on the part of the developer, but a deliberate inclusion (stating Banbury, when the development is in Bodicote) in order to confuse and misinform local residents.

I fail to understand how CDC can accept that this matter has been publicly consulted adequately with such a glaring error in the materials.

I would like a response to this.


